

October 2020 Newsletter 1





Fill a box for Harvest

What an amazing week we had in school celebrating Harvest. We asked our parents and carers for donations of food and each year group were given the task to see if they could fill a box with the donations we received. As you can see from our food mountain the amount donated was truly amazing. At the end of the week, with the help of some of our children all of the food was bagged up and taken to Hospitality and Hope who will ensure your donations are used to help many struggling families during these difficult times. We were all so overwhelmed by your generosity. Thank you all so much for your kind donations. Well done!

Covid 19

The most common symptoms of coronavirus (covid19) are:

- a new continuous cough
- high temperature
- a loss of, or change to, your sense of smell or taste.

Your child should not attend school if they display any of the above symptoms.

For further advice please contact the NHS coronavirus testing contact centre on 119.

As part of our teaching about democratic processes, the children have elected school councillors and school buddies to represent and support them.

















Meet our school councillors and school buddies















Our Attendance Target is 96%



Class	2/10/20	9/10/20	16/10/20	Total
Nursery Red	93.33	93.33	98.25	94.92
Nursery Am	85.38	93.44	90.68	89.73
Nursery Pm	89.52	91.27	88.00	89.71
Orange	99.33	98.66	98.98	<mark>98.99</mark>
Yellow	94.44	95.53	100.00	96.64
Green	98.98	96.67	99.00	98.21
Blue	93.47	97.64	98.21	96.42
Indigo	98.21	96.53	98.61	97.78
Violet	95.08	98.97	98.53	97.58
Totals	95.31	96.53	97.85	96.56

Dates for your	diarv
----------------	-------

Friday 23 rd October	Break up for half term
Monday 2 nd November	Back to School
Friday 13 th November	Children in Need
Friday 11 th December	Dress up for Christmas
Monday 14 th December	Magic Show in School (Online Performance)
Wednesday 16 th December	Reception Nativity (Online Performance)
Thursday 17 th December	Christmas Parties
Friday 18 th December	Cinema Afternoon/Break up for Christmas
Monday 4 th January	School Closed Inset Day
Tuesday 5 th January	Back to School

School Fund

Our school fund is vital in helping us provide resources and pay for activities for our children in school. With decreasing school budgets we rely heavily on the voluntary donations that parents/carers generously contribute to the school fund.

This is a voluntary contribution however as a guide we suggest a donation of 50p per week. Donations can now be made via your parent pay account. If you have not received log in details for your parent pay account please contact the school office

Birthdays

Due to covid unfortunately I cannot send birthday cards home. Happy Birthday wishes are therefore being sent to our friends who had September & October birthdays.

Happy Birthday from all of us.

James W	Rosie F	Lucy T	Neve E
Alexis W	Emily D	Mya S	Leona L
Alfie C	Hollie M	Charlie Rose T	Fiona B
Roman H	Logan P	Hanah W	Lola B
James D	Lilly S	Willow Rose D	Lexi C
Devan R	Keevie B	Olivia-Leigh S	Caleb P
Harper F	Kayden R	Jasmine S	Lucas R
Amelia S	Blake C	Kaya B	Erika T
Dakota J	Ava D	Robyn M	Ari A
Ella F	Kinara G	Jorgie K	Sophia C
Hannah B			

Parking

Please do not park in the staff car park when dropping off/collecting your child.

THIS IS NOT SAFE! YOU WILL BE ASKED TO MOVE YOUR CAR AND YOUR CHILD WILL NOT BE DISMISSED AT THIS TIME.

Reading Week 2020

Please cast your minds back to our very successful reading week early in March this year. We had a fantastic week in school discussing and sharing our favourite books and stories. Our celebration ended with us all dressing up as our favourite book characters for a sponsored walk. Your commitment to supporting our children and our school was outstanding, the costumes were amazing and the amount we raised was a staggering £3595.70

All of this money has been used to purchase new books which support our curriculum. Thank you.

All the pupils were rewarded with a World Book Day school book mark and it had been the intention to recognise our fantastic fundraisers at a celebration assembly. Unfortunately the events of the past few months meant we were unable to go ahead with this so instead our fantastic fundraisers will receive a well done gift card for £20 sent in the post. Our fantastic fundraisers are:

Drew M, Neve E, Harley M, Charlie Rose T, Eden E,
Eva D, Danial M, Talia M
Well done to you all!